Dear [Parishioner's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to strengthen our
community, we are reaching out to solicit your valuable feedback.

Your insights and experiences are crucial in helping us understand how we can better serve our
parish and enhance our community programs. We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a
few moments to share your thoughts on the following:

e What community programs have you found most beneficial?
o Are there any additional services or activities you would like to see implemented?
e How can we improve communication within the parish?

Please feel free to respond to this letter or contact us via email at [email address] or by phone at
[phone number]. Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you for being a vital part of our community.

Warm regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Parish Name]



